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Parking Update – A big step forward. 

West Sussex Council has now included the Hassocks Parking Report in their programme of 

future work. Initially consultants will review the recommendations that apply to WSCC and in 

discussion with the Parking Working Group and our County Councillor will draw up an action 

plan. There was tough competition for the allocation of resources by WSCC and it took a clear 

and well-presented report together with the strong support of our county councillor. Other 

recommendations involve Mid Sussex Council and Network Rail and both parties have responded 

positively with suggestions. Meetings have been set up to discuss these in more detail and agree 

the best approach.  Watch this space! 

 


